
Tarpley VFD meeting  
 
Those in attendance were: In attendance:   
Doug Carlyle, Robert Sanders, Mack Frazier, Kenny Alf, Morgan Alf, Lisa Ward, Mary Bob Kosub, Curtis 
Kosub, Jim Griiffin, James Skoglund, Brian Anderson, Kim Stephenson  
 
 
March 8, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. The minutes from the last meeting were approved.  Mack 
Frazier made the motion and Doug Carlisle seconded the motion 
 
Financial Report: Lisa Ward gave the financial report.   The motion to accept the financial report was 
made by Doug C. and seconded by Robert Sanders.  Doug reported to the department the importance of 
donations from the community that we serve.  He pointed out the value of all fire fighters carrying TVFD 
business cards especially when we make lift assists, emergency transports, etc.  As a result of responding 
to a call a few weeks ago  AND giving the spouse a TVFD card after the patient was transported, the TVFD 
was gifted with a $1,000 donation.  Often our community is not aware that a donation would be 
appropriate and welcomed.  TVFD busuness cards were placed in all the trucks after the meeting. 
 
Chief’s Report: * Kenny reported on:  2 lift assists, and a structure fire.  The struts had been received.   
Doug reported on the structure fire:  TVFD provided assistance to Medina VFD.  A Medina firefighter 
needed a ride to the fire and rode in a TVFD vehicle.  A discussion followed about the circumstances 
under which we can and cannot provide transportation to an individual.  In this instance the consensus of 
the group was that the action was appropriate. 
 
President’s Report: Curtis reported on:  the review and creation of TVD’s policies.   The department needs 
to have an official roster of active fire fighters and support members. 
Saturday, March 13  at 9 a.m. is the TVFD’s  Quarterly Clean-Up .  Everyone who is available to participate 
is invited to be there for 3-4 hours.  
The urinal in the men’s public restroom was damaged as a result of the freezing weather .  It will need to 
be replaced. 
 
The BBQ is Sept. 5.  Kenny is going to take the tickets to the printer.  We will use items purchased for last 
year’s Raffle (canceled due to COVID-19 pandemic).  The list of raffle items will be the BBQ pits, rifle safe, 
I Pad, TV, Kid-Friendly, motorized car, and the drone.  After a discussion it was decided that the 
department would purchase a twenty-two caliber Henry Golden Boy.   
 
New Business: Doug needs medical supplies ($337.35) 
 
Training segment was provided by Morgan: how to correctly complete the new Incident Report. 
 
 
 


